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TOPIC: First Extension of Entitlements for the Central Pointe Mixed-Use Development to 
be Located at 1801 East Fourth Street

AGENDA TITLE:
First Extension of Site Plan Review No. 2020-04 for the Central Pointe Mixed-Use Project 
to be Located at 1801 East Fourth Street  

RECOMMENDED ACTION
Adopt a resolution approving a one-year extension of Site Plan Review No. 2020-04 to 
November 9, 2023.

DISCUSSION
On November 9, 2020, the Planning Commission unanimously approved Site Plan Review 
(SPR) No. 2020-04 by adopting Resolution No. 2020-38 for the Central Pointe mixed-use 
development, which consists of 644 residential units and 15,130 square feet of commercial 
space for the property located at 1801 East Fourth Street in the Metro East Mixed Use 
(MEMU) Overlay Zone. 

On November 19, 2020, two appeals to the project were filed by separate parties, Appeal 
Nos. 2020-03 and 2020-04. Both appeal applications were subsequently withdrawn on 
February 12 and 16, 2022, respectively. Pursuant to Section 8.4 of the Metro East Mixed 
Use (MEMU) Overlay Zone document, Site Plan Review approvals must be exercised 
within two years of approval unless the City Council by resolution extends the date on 
which a MEMU Site Plan Review becomes void for a period or periods not exceeding 
three years.

As a result of the global Covid-19 pandemic, the California Legislature approved AB 1561, 
which extended entitlements that were effective prior to March 4, 2020, and that were set 
to expire before December 31, 2021. Due to the various dates of approval and expiration 
on November 9, 2020 and November 9, 2022, AB 1561 does not apply to the subject 
entitlement. Therefore, an extension by the City Council pursuant to Section 8.4 of the 
MEMU Overlay Zone is being requested by the applicant. Due to difficulties stemming 
from the global COVID-10 pandemic in securing funding, labor, and construction 
materials, the applicant has been unable to move forward with the development and is 
requesting an extension for the Site Plan Review. 
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In an effort to encourage construction of entitled projects, it is the Planning Division’s policy 
to recommend no more than one-year extensions at a time. The applicant’s request is the 
first of three permissible one-year extensions. Upon the securing of funding for the 
project, the applicant intends to obtain all necessary building permits for the project by 
submitting plans for building plan check within the next year and to begin construction 
activities on the site in 2023. 

ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT
In accordance with the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) and the CEQA 
Guidelines, the extension for this project is exempt pursuant to Section 15061(b)(3).  This 
determination has been made as it has been determined that the proposed action to extend 
the existing, approved entitlement does not have the potential to cause a significant effect 
on the environment, as the existing, approved entitlement has already been evaluated 
pursuant to CEQA.

FISCAL IMPACT
There is no fiscal impact associated with this action.

EXHIBIT(S)
1. Resolution Extending SPR Np. 2020-04 for One Year
2. Original Resolution No. 2020-38
3. Full Project Plans

Submitted By: Minh Thai, Executive Director of Planning and Building Agency

Approved By: Kristine Ridge, City Manager


